

June 3, 2014

Brian Dickson B.D. Loops 5362 Bolsa Avenue, Unit C Huntington Beach, CA 92649

Dear Brian:

Thank you for serving as a presenter during the educational portion of the 2014 IDA Expo. Your presentation, *Everything You Need to Know About Loops*, was an important part of our efforts to give attendees maximum value from the event.

Enclosed is a Certificate of Appreciation, on behalf of the IDEA Board of Directors. It is hardly an adequate expression of our gratitude for the time you spent preparing for this event, and the expertise you freely shared with your attendees, but we do want you know that your participation in the educational programming in Las Vegas was a significant reason for the success of the Expo.

If you have suggestions that would help us improve in our delivery of quality educational content in the future, please don't hesitate to contact me at 828-291-1579 or via e-mail at tthomas@longmgt.com. If you would like to propose a presentation for the 2015 IDA Expo, we would be delighted to hear from you.

Again, thank you for your exceptional presentation.

Kindest regards.

Todd W. Thomas Managing Director

Mailing: Post Office Box 236, West Milton, OH 45383-0236

Phone: (937) 698-1027 Fax: (937) 698-6153 E-Mail: tthomas@longmgt.com